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9th December 2022 
Dear Families 
 
It’s that lovely time of year again as we get to the end of the Christmas Term. 
 
We’ve got a few activities planned for next week: 
 
Wednesday 14th December: Christmas Lunch for those who have a school meal although 
there are variations available 
 
Thursday 15th December: Santa is making a special visit to Beaufort to come and give 
presents out to all of our pupils. We are very excited about this because we know how busy 
he is at the moment and we are really happy that he can spare the time to come and see us. 
 
Friday 16th December 9.30am: Christmas End of Term Assembly in the Main Hall. Families 
are invited to join us for our end of term assembly on the last morning of term. All of our 
classes have been working very hard practicing a Christmas song to sing and we would love 
it if you could and join us. 
 
We all wish you a very happy Christmas and New Year and hope that you manage to stay 
warm in this really cold weather. 
 
We look forward to seeing all of the pupils again on 4th January 2023 
 
Take care, 
 
 
Judith 


